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Sailing race between Malta and Linosa 

 

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta notifies mariners that a sailing race 

will be held between Malta and Linosa on Saturday 29th May 2021. 

 

The race will start from outside the Grand Harbour, breakwater at 0900 hours. 

 

They will sail towards the fairway buoy and proceed towards Linosa. 

 

Entry and departure from the Grand Harbour, between 0830 and 0930 will be restricted 

during the start of the race. 

 

Mariners are to note the above and to keep watch on VHF Channel 12 and/or 16. 

They are to cooperate with the organisers and/or enforcement personnel in the area.  

 

Any instructions issued on VHF channel 12 and/or 16 by Valletta VTS are to be complied 

with. 

 


